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February 24,1980

Mr. Chris Labuy
Credit Manager
Shoreham-Americana
2500 Calvert St., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20008

Re: Dr. Hector P. Garcia

Dear Mr. Labuy:

Please accept this as certification that the person referred to
above is in Washington, D.C. on official government business on
behalf of the Department of Justice. I would therefore request
that you allow them the government rate.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely

Lupe Salinas
Special Assistant to
The Attorney General


